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WHO WE ARE

The PPO (Parent Participation Organization) is open to anyone and our objectives are to help organizing various events 
during the school year in order to enhance school spirit.

PARENT TEACHER BAKE SALE SUCCESS!

As the teachers got to meet all of the parents, PPO set up shop in 
the hallways ready to welcome everyone. 

With 2 tables set up at both North & South campuses, 
the bake sale fundraiser was a success providing both 

parents and students with beverages and treats!

PREPARATION FOR BREAKFAST WITH SANTA

Thank you to all of our volunteers who came out to bag over 
550 gift bags for all of our students to enjoy for the upcoming 

Breakfast with Santa. 

It takes a village to support our children at school and the support 
shown to make these gifts for the students was wonderful!



UPCOMING EVENTS

The PPO has many more fun activities to come in the New Year such as:

 Movie Night
 Bingo Night
 Pizza Day - Round 2
 And much more!

MABELS LABELS

Mabels Labels is still an ongoing fundraiser.
20% of all profits go to supporting our school.

Kids keep losing things and can’t find them in the 
lost & found? Hop over to Mabels Labels and tag 
all of your kids’ stuff! 

Make finding things easier and help out the school 
all at the same time. 

From the entire PPO team, we 
wish you a joyous holiday 

season and a happy New Year.

We can’t wait to bring more fun 
for the school into 2020!

“We all need a cheering committee and parents are a child’s most important fan.” 
– Vivian Kirkland

Sincerely,
WPS PPO Team

Having Fun with a Purpose

OUR NEXT PPO MEETING:

Wednesday, January 8th at 4pm, simultaneous in both campuses
(We will be connected through Skype)

CONTACT US:

We can't do this without your help! We still have open positions!
For more information, please email us at:

westmountparkschoolppo@gmail.com




